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Standard Letter of Intent for Commission Review 
 
Pursuant to Section 1002.3301, F.S., the Charter School Review Commission is created within the 
Florida Department of Education to review and approve applications for charter schools overseen 
by district school boards. Applicants may choose to submit an application for a charter school in 
accordance with the above referenced statute as well as with Rule 6A-6.0792, F.A.C., to the 
Commission for consideration.  
 
Applicants must submit a completed Model Florida Charter School Application (IEPC-M1) in 
accordance with the instructions provided on www.floridaschoolchoice.org. In addition, applicants 
must also complete and submit this Letter of Intent (IEPC-LOI) with that application. Applicants 
must indicate below which meeting of the Commission they elect to have the application 
considered. A meeting schedule is published at www.floridaschoolchoice.org. 
 
Name of Proposed Charter School: _______________________________________________ 

 

Name of Contact Person: _______________________________________________________ 

 

Contract Person Telephone: ____________________________________________________ 

 

Contact Person Email: _________________________________________________________ 

 

District in Which Charter School will be located: ___________________________________ 

 

Anticipated Year of School Opening: _____________________________________________ 

 

Preferred Date to be on the Review Commission Agenda (Note: a meeting schedule is 
published at www.floridaschoolchoice.org; to have an application considered during a meeting of the 
Commission, an applicant must submit a completed application and this form at least 90 days prior 
to the date the Commission is scheduled to meet): 
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